
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Indiana Archaeology Month poster design this year features an array of images representing Indiana 

artifacts, shipwrecks, and other features related to our waterways. There has been a recent surge of 

interest in underwater archaeology in Indiana as well as in the identification, preservation, and 

interpretation of underwater cultural resources.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The commemorative t-shirt design also features images related to Indiana’s underwater cultural 

resources. The image is on natural colored, short sleeved t-shirts.  

 

The 2012 poster and shirt image designs are by Nicole D. Arb. Printed by PEN Products – 

www.penproducts.com. 
 

The DHPA thanks the following groups and individuals for the use of their images:  Dr. Kira Kaufmann, 

Colin Zylka, Commonwealth Cultural Resources Group (CCRG); Indiana Lake Michigan Coastal 

Program; Michigan City Historical Society, Inc., Old Lighthouse Museum; Indiana Department of 

Natural Resources/State Parks and Reservoirs; and Phil Hallenbeck. 

 

The Division of Historic Preservation and Archaeology (DHPA) is pleased to present this year’s 

commemorative poster and shirts, and we hope that you will be able to participate in the many 

archaeological events which will take place during September. Feel free to go to 

http://www.in.gov/dnr/historic/3674.htm to learn more about Indiana Archaeology Month. 
 

 

 

The poster has been financed with federal funds from the U.S. Department of the Interior, National Park Service’s Historic Preservation Fund, as 

administered by the Indiana Department of Natural Resources, Division of Historic Preservation and Archaeology.  However, the contents and opinions 

expressed do not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the U.S. Department of the Interior, nor does the mention of trade names or commercial products 

constitute endorsement or recommendation by the U.S. Department of the Interior.  Under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and Section 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the U.S. Department of the Interior prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, or disability in its 

federally assisted programs.  If you believe that you have been discriminated against in any program, activity, or facility as described above, or if you desire 

further information, please write to: Office of Equal Opportunity, National Park Service, 1849 C Street, NW, Washington, D.C.  20240. 


